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I purchased a Bolt EV in January of this year with the help of the Volkswagen buyback. Now I'm
driving an EV in a state that has the poorest charging infrastructure on the West Coast. Washington
needs to focus on the future of the eventual overtaking of electric vehicles. They are here to stay
and we need to build enough charging facilities to keep up with the demand.
 


